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Housepoints ñ Blue 12, Yellow 8 

Last week, the score was Blue 11, Yellow 8.  
This week, Luke got a point for Blue. Well done, Luke. 

 

Play Rehearsals 
Pupils have been working really hard this week in 

rehearsals for Rapunzel and FE 
Students have been rehearsing 
Grease. Costumes and props 
have been made and everything 
looks really fantastic! There 
are lots of photos of the  
preparations. Everyone is  
looking forward to the  

performances next week and 
everything is now ready! 

 

Trampoline 
Fun at Sky High  

Trampolining yesterday evening.    

 

Whizz Bang,  
What A Picture 
At college, Wesley and  
Gabriel had their pictures 
selected for a photography 

competition!  
Well done to both!  

 

Xmas Play Tickets 
A few tickets have become  
available  for Wednesday 13th  
December. Tickets for Tuesday 
12th are still available but selling 
like hot cakes, donõt miss out! 

Tickets always sell very quickly so 
be sure to get yours early! 
Call the Box Office: 
01273 682362 
Or email: 

david.dunlin@hamiltonlsc.co.uk 

£3  

 

Itõs Leon 
Hereõs a picture of ex FE  
student Leon, who is now  

working as a  
gardener in  
London. Leon is 
really happy to 
be doing his  
 apprenticeship 
but he misses 
everyone at 
HLSC and says, 
òHelloó. 

Hello, Leon :) 

i360 
Mrs Wood organised an FE trip 
to the i360. It was a great trip. 
Morgan M took this photo. 



 

Christmas Candles 
The girls at No34 have enjoyed  
candle decorating this week, as 
Christmas gifts for their loved 
ones! They wrapped them  

beautifully and made gift tags too. 

 

Welcome 
Mrs Rees is the new Primary  
Coordinator. She has been in a 
few times to see the children in 
Primary and came in again this 
week. We are looking forward to 
Mrs Rees coming back to HLSC 

to work in January.  

 

15th December 
Wear Christmas jumpers  
or tshirts or home clothes. 

 

Xmas Shopping 
On Wednesday evening,  Jacob 
and Oakley went to Brighton! 
They loved shopping and going 
to the Christmas market and  
of course a drink out. 

 

Popcorn 
Kacey and  
Sophie made 
Christmas  
popcorn!!!! 
Yum! 

 

Set Construction 
Pupils have been helping  
Mr King with scenery  
painting and prop making. 
The stage 
looks amazing 

now. 

 

Christmas Card 
The design for this yearõs 

Christmas card is now available 
to buy. Perfect for all your 
friends and family this Xmas. 

 

Christmas Craft 
Update: 
We raised 
Ã77.49 

£3.00  

for 10  

 

Fort Fun 
A group of pupils went to Fort 
Fun yesterday evening.  

Wow! 


